King Edwin Primary School

Head Teacher Mr Callaghan-Wetton

Fourth Avenue, Edwinstowe, Notts, NG21 9NS
Tel: (01623) 822111 Fax: (01623) 825707

E Mail: office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk
Website: www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk
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This year our Wortd.er‘fu.[ year 5 and 65 will be attending St Mo,r*y's
Church on Wednesday 18* December to sing and perform Christmas
carols. We will also have some per‘:forvmo.nces frvcm our talented muscians!
Our service will be frvo-m 9:30am and should last no lcmgerv than &5
minutes. If you would like to attend, you are welcome to come and join
us. We will also require some parent helpervs to walk to and frvo-m the
church. Please speak. to your child’s class teacher i.]( this is scmethmg you

can help with. We look forvwarvci to celebhating with gou.!

Yours s’LrLcervelg,

Miss M Hands
RE and Media Lead

rifier) Iig\ /L"A ” Apple Teacher
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